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Date, 20 March 2012

To: MACHC members, Associates members and Observers
Subject: date 14™ MACHC

Dear MACHC colleagues,

We appreciate the kind offer from the Netherlands to host the 14" MACHC meeting in St.
Maarten.

Pending conclusion of the consultation with the Royal Netherlands Navy through Chief
Hydrographer Mr. P. Kortenoeven, you are informed that the meeting is scheduled
from 9- 13 December 2013.

Confirmation of the date and further logistical information will be provided in due course.

Sincerely yours,

M M. Amafo LL.M (IMLI)
_/Director Maritime Authority Suriname and MACHC Chair
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